
     

 

  

 

 

 

 

Spiritual Director Reflection 

Why do we send an invitation to people we want to be at a party? 

1. To Build and maintain relationships  
Everyone wants to be invited, wants to be known and want to be an important person. So, it’s important to 
get invited to the most important events from someone you know and create harmony. Not only motivate a 
person to get to know you more or want to work with you, but also it can strengthen the relationships 
between you and the group that you invited. It’s a simple way to help you maintain your friendship and people 
that you would like to get to know them. 

2. Create connections  
Invitation card will help you maintain friendships and build a stronger connection between you and people 
who you would like to know. Since Invitation card will show that you care about that person and see them as 
the important people.  

3. Keep it as a memory  
Nice and meaningful Invitation card will make you feel more special, as well as a person who will receive it 
from you! Sometimes, the cards can bring you back to the old days with a good memory. Most people like to 
keep Nice Invitation card as a memory in their albums or decorate in their rooms to remind them of a good 
memory and motivated them! 
4. Build your brand  
If you are a business owner and would like to invite influential people, you have to think the different way to 
attract target people. Since it will help you build your own brand and make people remember about your 
brand better!  5. They are informative Since some party might have a dress code so it’s nice to have important 
details for the guest.  Maybe you’d like the guests to bring a gift to your party which is an option for your 
event as well.  When you think about how to design an Invitation card, it also needs to be more specific 
about the name of your guest to make them feel valued. The colors and the design can describe more about 
your events and show your personality or the brand. 
 
How many times have you heard at a closing that Cursillo is the best kept secret in the Catholic 
Church? Every time I hear this it makes me think that I am not doing a very good job of bringing 
people to Cursillo. In the times we live, I really believe that we need to have those in our 
community live their Cursillo. We are constantly hearing about all the bad in the world and 
trying to figure out how to combat it. Well, I think the answer is clear. Let’s get people hooked 
up with Jesus again. My Cursillo was a life changing experience for me which resulted in me 
becoming a deacon. Obviously not everyone will have that experience.  However I have honestly never 
heard of anyone having a negative experience living their Cursillo. 
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So, what do we have to do as a Cursillo community? Bishop Ricken continues to talk about becoming 
missionary disciples. For us as a Cursillo community we must continue to grow our Cursillo family by inviting 
those we care about to Cursillo. Fulfill our obligation as CatholicChristians to bring people to Christ. The really 
cool thing about inviting someone to Cursillo is that you know they will be changed forever by the Holy Spirit 
on their weekend. So, if we truly believe in Cursillo, we will want to achieve the 5 goals discussed above to 
have a great party! 
 
God Bless, 
Deacon Tom Gritton 
 

 

Mission Possible 

In recent days, the phrase “Mission Statement” has been popping up in a number of places, which got me thinking:  As 
Cursillistas, what is our mission?  A good place to start is to understand the purpose of Cursillo, itself.  Eduardo Bonnin 
(the founder of Cursillos in Christianity) said:   

 The Cursillo does not aim at getting the best people to become Christians, nor that Christians 
become better, but that Christians be Christian.  That they understand that being a conscious 
Christian means being converted at all times.  All this so that they gradually get to discover, from 
the very place where God has planted them, that God loves them in Christ.  (Study of the 
Charism, pg. 148) 

We begin this discovery on our Cursillo weekend.  Hopefully, our mission, then, is to continue that discovery as we 
return to our environments, live our life in Grace, and bring others close to Christ.  As missionaries, we need a solid 
support system to keep us going, both in our successes, and in our difficulties.  That support system consists of 
consistent contact with Christ and consistent contact with our brothers and sisters in Christ.   

Our contact with Christ is to be filled with Him through the Sacraments, where we will be taught to know Him better and 
more deeply appreciate His friendship.  Regular reception of Holy Eucharist and frequenting the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation will give us the grace and courage needed for the journey.  “Whoever remains in me and I in him will bear 
much fruit, because without me you can do nothing”.  (John 15:5) 

Our contact with our sisters and brothers and Christ is made through attending group reunions and Ultreyas.  When we 
gather with other Christians sharing a common goal, we are able to encourage each other in our mission, and keep the 
spirit and friendship of Cursillo going.  Our small groups provide a regular means to share our life of piety, study and 
action with a group of trusted friends.  Likewise, the Ultreya brings the wider Cursillo community together in an effort to 
keep the small groups from feeling isolated and to stay true to the mission of evangelizing their environments.  St. Paul 
gives us good advice:  “We must consider how to rouse one another to love and good works.  We should not stay away 
from our assembly, as is the custom of some, but encourage one another . . .” (Heb. 10: 24-25) 

So, my fellow Cursillistas, I encourage you to boldly live your mission as a Christian and take advantage of small group 
reunions and Ultreyas offered through Cursillo.  For a listing of the current Ultreyas and small group reunions, 
visit www.gbcursillo.com, click on "Read More", then scroll down to 4th Day Information, or contact our 4th Day 
Committee Chairman, Pat Mongin, at pjmongin@gmail.com. 

De Colores! 
Sally Gruber 
Lay Director 

 

 



###################################CURSILLO 259 INFORMATION################################ 

Cursillo    259 Dates:  Sept 29-Oct 2,2022 Location: Holy Rosary Parish  New Holstein  

Rector: Jim Newhouse 
Proctor 
(kitchen): 

Mike Weins 

Phone: 920-716-0162 Phone: 920-475-6459 

  
Proctor 
(computer): 

Scott Gloudman 

Vice Rector: Dan Dooley Phone: 920-268-2444 
Phone: 920-427-5170 Proctor: Keith Ott                    Dean Daul 
  Phone: 920-893-1084            920-858-7410 
Spiritual Director: Dcn Gary Vanness Proctor Randy Kulow              Mark Ferris 
Phone: 920-810-3611 Phone: 920-917-0788             262-388-0213 
Asst. Spiritual 
Director: 

Dcn Brian Albers 
Music 
Minister 

John Hanson 

Phone: 920-422-5150 Phone: 920-574-5801 

EMERGENCY PHONE #'S Dan Dooley 920-427-5170 / Mike Weins 920-475-6459 
SET-UP 

CHAIRPERSON 
Keith Deneys  920-676-7928    Set-up Date:     Weds Sept 28, 2022 Set-up Time:  6:00PM 

THURSDAY NIGHT CHAIRPERSON 
Kay Weins       Phone:  920-475-6460         6 p m  
FRIDAY CHAIRPERSON 
Donna Krippner    Phone:   920-203-8038       
Breakfast 7:45 a.m.      Lunch 12:30 p.m.      Dinner 6:00 p.m. 
SATURDAY CHAIRPERSON 
Dcn. Tom Gritton     Phone:  920-585-9620 
Breakfast 7:00 a.m.     Agape Meal 1:30 p.m.     Dinner 6:15 p.m.  
SUNDAY CHAIRPERSONS 
Norb Engel     Phone:  920-286-1335                                                       Dave Winkel  920-894-7027 
Breakfast 7:35 a.m.     Lunch 12:00 p.m.                                                  Dinner 5:30 p.m.  

CLEANUP CO-CHAIR       Keith Deneys          920-676-7928 

DIRECTIONS TO SITE: 
 From Green Bay 
  Take WI-32 S/WI-57 S through Forest Junction, Hilbert, Chilton to New Holstein  
  In New Holstein turn right onto Madison Street. Holy Rosary will be on your left. 

 From Appleton Area 
  Take US-10 E to Forest Junction. Turn R (South) onto WI-32/WI-57. Stay on WI-32 /WI-57 through  
   Hilbert, Chilton and into New Holstein.    In New Holstein turn right onto Madison Street. Holy  
   Rosary will be on your left. 

 From Oshkosh Area 
  Take Hwy 41 S to Fond du Lac. Take Hwy 151 N to Hwy HH. Turn R East on HH and follow to  
  Plymouth Trail Road. Turn L North on Plymouth Trail and Follow to Hickory Lane. Turn R East on 
  Hickory to Madison Street. Turn L North on Madison Street.   Holy Rosary will be on your right. 

Please use main church entrance 



TEAM MEMBERS, TALKS AND CANDIDATES 

Check Prayer Chain  
   
   
   
  

  

  

CANDIDATES  /  PARISH 
 Information is current as of August 30.  Sponsors, please make sure Candidates accepted after this date  
 receive Palanca.  More candidates will be signing up.  Keep them in your prayers.  To learn about the  
additional people making the weekend, you can check the Cursillo prayer request email.  It can be accessed at 
the Green Bay Cursillo website.  www.natl-cursillo.org/greenbay 

 

 

Check Prayer Chain 

 

 


